
 

 

 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

In recognition of National Make a Difference Day (Saturday, Oct. 24), thank you for the 

continuous difference you make on our campus and in the community – from transforming the 

lives of our students through education and mentorship to community engagement efforts that 

enhance the region. I’m proud to be a part of our bighearted campus community. 

 

For those of you who would like to observe National Make a Difference Day, below are some 

simple ways to lift and support others during the pandemic.  

 Make a meal or dessert for a struggling family member, friend or neighbor. 

 Donate to the Obershaw DEN Food Pantry, the PDC DEN or a local nonprofit agency. 

 Participate in a virtual volunteer opportunity. 

 Give blood at a donor center. 

 Write a thank you note to healthcare workers at a nearby hospital or give verbal thanks 

the next time you encounter an essential service provider (e.g. grocery store clerks, 

postal worker). 

 Call someone who is isolated. 

 Give a compliment. 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__csusb.us15.list-2Dmanage.com_track_click-3Fu-3Df97141e652156e00579df498a-26id-3Dc66bf4f1fa-26e-3Dc87f3a3456&d=DwMFaQ&c=B_W-eXUX249zycySS1AyzjABMeYirU1wvo9-GmMObjY&r=QZueei80O-ooyL7VoMhFW9Esf2lztGItf9vnOoNIiFM&m=ZBPX7e67XgDo3so4HTTyM1EP-Z85cZncMkahEuwYAe4&s=jNvP6aijmvkNOYBD1RDIHgNWDBFoDCrPWaa79GsbS_Y&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__csusb.us15.list-2Dmanage.com_track_click-3Fu-3Df97141e652156e00579df498a-26id-3D5e83ab50cb-26e-3Dc87f3a3456&d=DwMFaQ&c=B_W-eXUX249zycySS1AyzjABMeYirU1wvo9-GmMObjY&r=QZueei80O-ooyL7VoMhFW9Esf2lztGItf9vnOoNIiFM&m=ZBPX7e67XgDo3so4HTTyM1EP-Z85cZncMkahEuwYAe4&s=6QfWlOQxMKTJQz75IQwmL85lMDQYCCGclleNNF-7eHY&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__csusb.us15.list-2Dmanage.com_track_click-3Fu-3Df97141e652156e00579df498a-26id-3Db99ba79bcc-26e-3Dc87f3a3456&d=DwMFaQ&c=B_W-eXUX249zycySS1AyzjABMeYirU1wvo9-GmMObjY&r=QZueei80O-ooyL7VoMhFW9Esf2lztGItf9vnOoNIiFM&m=ZBPX7e67XgDo3so4HTTyM1EP-Z85cZncMkahEuwYAe4&s=wdlzuKCEideQbP_vDfpzqFwolPFReCY0EIRJMjPpz-U&e=


 

 “Never get tired of doing little things for others. Sometimes, those little  

  things occupy the biggest part of their hearts.” ― Unknown 

 

I would also like to extend my thanks and appreciation to your family members and significant 

others for their support and understanding during these challenging times. 

 

Best wishes, 

Shari 

 

Shari McMahan, Ph.D. 

Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 

California State University San Bernardino 

   

 

   

 


